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We need the ONPRC to be protected. The research they do there is vital. 

 

The staff care deeply about the about the animals' welfare. I have personally 

witnessed how devastated they are when accidents or incidents occur. They follow all 

federal reporting regulations and burdening them with additional reporting will only 

cut into the time and energy they spend caring for the animals. 

 

Please support our workers and oppose HB 2904. Thank you. 


